
 

 

 
 
 
 

5th March, 2024 

 
Re: Easter Egg Competition 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We would like to invite all children to take part in our annual ‘Design 
your own Easter Decoration.’  
 
Children should bring their completed designs to school on Thursday 28th 
March. There will be a special end of term assembly, where prizes will be 
given out.  
 
Any crafts can be used to make an egg or an Easter scene, and I hope you 
enjoy planning and decorating your designs. I have attached some 
pictures below of examples.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Merriman 
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